
 
 

 
 
June 27, 2014 
 
 
 
Dean Grandin 
City of Orlando Planning Division 
400 South Orange Avenue 
Orlando, 32801 
 
Dear Mr. Grandin, 
 
As you are aware, Coalition for the Homeless has been in partnership with the 
City of Orlando to build a new Men’s Service Center facility.  While the building 
project is in final stages of completion, the project is not. The final phase of the 
project is the tear down of the old facility and building a new parking lot.  I can’t 
say with certainty when that final phase will be complete. 
 
I am writing to request that the City of Orlando allow the fencing around the 
property on Grove Park and Terry to remain intact until such time as the project 
is finalized.  It will be helpful for our construction staging for the fencing to 
remain.   
 
Please feel free to contact me at 407-426-1251 should you have any questions 
or need clarification. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Brent A. Trotter 
President/CEO 
 
cc:  Walter Hawkins 
       Thomas Chatmon 
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